Silver Lake Management District to hold public meeting
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The Silver Lake Management District will be holding a public meeting on Saturday, Nov. 9 at 10
a.m. at the Town of Marion Town hall to discuss what is needed to update the District’'s Aquatic
Plant Management Plan and to obtain the permits necessary to deal with the Hybrid Eurasian
Water Milfoil that is growing so profusely in Silver Lake.

Representatives from Stantec, consultant for the district, will present their plan and answer
questions. An Aquatic Plant Management survey will be available at this meeting and also
online at www.surveymonkey.com/s/BigSilverLake_ APM_Survey. There is also a link to this
survey posted on the Town of Marion website at www.townshipofmarion.com. Click on the Lake
Districts tab and then on Silver Lake.

Anyone who uses Silver Lake is invited and encouraged to complete the survey.
Please complete the survey by Dec. 15. If you wish to be mailed a survey, contact Dale

Schulman at 920-787-7361.

The Marion Town Hall is located at N1279 County Road Z. Take County Highway F to Spring
Lake, then go north on County Z about 200 yards.




